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January 4, 2017

Marco Antonio Peyrot Carrion
Retorno Pergoleros 166 Torre
404 Col. Issfam 1
Tlalpan,  Dist Fed, MX 14620

Dear Marco Antonio:

As a result of your outstanding academic performance during the Fall semester of 2016, it is 
my pleasure to inform you that you have been named to the Dean's List of the School of Computer 
Science at Carnegie Mellon University.  You achieved this recognition by earning a quality point 
average of 3.75 or above (out of a possible 4.00) while completing a minimum of 36 units of graded 
academic credit.

Congratulations and best wishes for continued success.

Sincerely,

  Guy E. Blelloch
Associate Dean for Undergraduate Education
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Gates Center for Computer Science
Carnegie Mellon University
5000 Forbes Avenue
Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania, 15213-3891

Phone: +1 (412) 268-6245
Email: blelloch@cs.cmu.edu
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